School Council

Thank you very much to everyone who applied to join the School Council. The Year 7 and 8 Committee has had a busy couple of weeks. At the first meeting we elected the Chairperson, Treasure, Secretary, Communications Officers and Year Group Liaison Officers. This was then followed up with an assembly that the children did a brilliant job of putting together along with the Eco-Committee.

Everyone can get involved to share their ideas with the School Council and there will be suggestion boxes in each Year group area from next week. Thank you also to the Year 5 and 6 tutor group representatives who will be leading their classes in future tutor times to discuss ideas pertinent to each class.

Next week, the School Council will be helping to make resources for an upcoming Mental Health Day and I look forward to working with the pupils to see what projects and ideas evolve over the coming year.

Mrs Parker

School Council Lead